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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 

 
Newsletter No. 205  16 January 2025 

What we’ve been doing 

10 December 2024    Peacock Meadow 

 

The tasks were: 
1. Demolish existing knee rail 
2. Shape new rail ends 
3. Dig post holes 
4. Assemble new fence 
 

The weather was cold and windy. 23 volunteers attended. 
 

 
© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2025 
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17 December 2024     Farley Copse 

 

The task was to remove holly, laurel and rhododendron and burn on a bonfire. 
 
The weather was cool and grey and a bit damp. We had a very good turnout of 27 
volunteers, possibly a record. 
 

 
© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2025 
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7 January 2025    The Parks 

 

We coppiced an area close to the bat house and loaded cleared material into the truck for 
use in replacing a woven fence around the wild flower area opposite the gym. 
 
21 volunteers attended. The weather was sunny and cold with no wind. 
 

 
 
 

© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2025  
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14 January 2025     Circle Hill 

 

The tasks were: 
1. Clearing holly 
2. Burning cleared material on a bonfire 
3. Planting a few trees in the Morgan recreation ground close to the site 

 
The weather was dry and cloudy with sunny spells 
We had a good turnout of 24 volunteers. 
 

 

© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2025 

 

 

Coming up next 

 
21 January 2025       Farley Copse 

Task: coppicing and holly clearance. 

 

28 January 2025       Nightingale Triangle 

Task: tbd 
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What’s on 

 

Wildlife in Ascot 

Wildlife Quiz 
 

Monday 24 February 2025   19:00 for 20:00 start 
 

At The Stag, 63 High Street, Ascot, Berks SL5 7HP 
 

Teams of up to 4, register interest by e-mail to Wildlife in Ascot 
"ascot.wildlife@gmail.com"  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 

or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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